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AprilL12, 1995
M -Ms. i'atricia Swain: s

-f ' SKlC :*-

~,b' P.O.-Box.4875 .'
.

Reston,. M 22090 ,

.

-SUBJECT: SIEMENS POWER CORPORATION'S MARCH 31, 1995, RESPONSE TO NRC COMMENTS
ON DRY CONVERSION EXPANSION

Dear Ms. Swain:

Enclosed for your review is a copy of Siemens Power Corporation's (SPC). reply
to our. March 1, 1995, review comments on the dry conversion expansion revision
to theLlicense renewal application. Please inform me as soon as possible if
another round of review comments is necessary.

.If the replies are reasonably complete, please incorporate the information
into the Environmental Assessment (EA) you are preparing for the renewal. As
we discussed, I would like to receive a draft EA on or before April 28, 1995.
NRC will review the draft EA and provide comments to allow you to finalize the

'EA before May 31, 1995.

This assignment is considered to be within the scope of work for Task 26 of
FIN J5031, as amended. Please notify me immediately if you believe this
assignment is outside the scope of. work or if a time extension or additional
funding is necessary.

If you have any questions, please call me at 301-415-8111.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by:

Mary Adams
Licensing Section 2-
Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS
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